
North West Glasgow Voluntary Sector Network - Update noted.  
 
9 There was heard and noted a report by Jill MacKay, North West Glasgow 
Voluntary Sector Network, providing an update on youth disorder, advising 
 
(1) that youth disorder had been a key concern for many communities in the 

Canal Ward and that ARC had to be locked down due to young people being 
disruptive outside the building and a shop on Bilsland Drive had been  raided 
following a youth session delivered by North United Communities;  
 

(2) that there had been several meetings between local people, Police Scotland, 
service providers, schools and other relevant agencies highlighting these 
issues; and  
 

(3) that strategies were being investigated to put in place to tackle youth disorder 
effectively however more work was required to resolve these issues. 

 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report;  
 
(b) agreed that the elected members on this Partnership would meet offline to 

discuss how the Area Partnership could assist with the possibility of funding to 
tackle youth disorder in the ward. 
 

 


